
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nigel3 
Sent: January 28, 2021 11:00 AM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca>; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Property taxes  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

I am rather alarmed to learn that the city proposes raising Property Taxes and other user fees by 3.2%. Is 
the thinking that peoples incomes are going up to pay for this?  The reality is many of us have either lost 
or are just hanging on to our jobs. 

The responsible action would be to look at cutting back on services and potential waste e.g. is it really 
necessary for 2 garbage trucks to go around emptying the park trash cans on bank holidays?  Small beer 
but this is a visible sign of waste to the uninitiated public - and there is likely more examples of more 
meaningful waste and city costs.  Has this avenue been exhausted? If so time for tough decisions on 
cutting services. 

Thank you 

Nigel Codrington 
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	From: Nigel3 <nigel@codrington.ca>



